
August:

£50 - 147 (Eamon Campbell)


£20 - 94 (vacant)

£10 - 15 (John Beskeen)


September:

£50 - 190 (vacant)


£20 - 30 (Peter Warren)

£10 - 131 (vacant)


Congratulations to our winners. We will 
open up tickets for next year’s draws soon!

200 Club Winners

Donations needed
PE kits, uniforms (with school logo) Halloween 

costumes, and Christmas jumpers (age 4+) in clean 
and good condition are needed for our pre-loved sales! 

Please send in to school any time from now

New Parent Drinks - We are sorry the new parent 
drinks haven’t happened yet! We struggled finding 
a venue however these are very important to us, we 
will secure a venue and let you know the new date 
as soon as possible. We hope to meet many of you 

there!


FOSPS Next Meeting - Thursday 3 November 8pm 
at School  Come along to our next meeting & join 

FOSPS! We will be planning the year ahead and will  
have lots of new dates for your calendars. 


Join us for a drink afterwards

FOSPS Christmas Market 

Watch this space… separate email coming your 

way soon with lots of exciting information 
about the day!


Our annual Christmas Online shop is coming 
soon.  We will also be running a Christmas 
Jumper Sale on Thursday 1 December from 

3pm.


Remember you can raise money for the school 
while shopping for Christmas online with Easy 

Fundraising and AmazonSmile. Please see 
FOSPS section of the website for more details.

Christmas

Upcoming Events
Spooky Disco - *change of date to spring term* TBC


Uniform & Halloween Costume Sale - 


Thursday 20th from 3pm


Next FOSPS Meeting - Thursday 3 November 8pm


Christmas Market - watch this space! 


Christmas Jumper Sale - Thursday 1 December 3pm


Wreath Making - Wednesday 7 December 7pm


Quiz - Spring Term


F O S P S  N E W S
Thank you to all of those you were able to 
come along to our AGM on Thursday. We 

elected a new Chair and Vice Chair - Victoria 
Newey and Samantha Hine! Congratulations 

and thank you!


We are also excited to bring you more regular 
news from FOSPS about the ways you can help 
raise money for the school. Keep your eye out 

for a new instagram account and possibly a 
FOSPS website coming very soon!


N e w s l e t t e r

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stpaulswinchmorehill/payments/64/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stpaulswinchmorehill/payments/64/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/281060-0

